
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE LIST 
 

COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION 

 
Cllr. Siriol Hugh-Jones 
BH2022/02779 - 78 Waldegrave Road 
 
3rd November 2022: 
Please accept this letter as an objection to the above application and a request 
that it go to Planning Committee if the officer decision is otherwise to grant 
permission. 
I wish to object to this application on the following grounds: 

 Loss of light or overshadowing; 

 Loss of amenity 
The proposed single-storey side return extension would have a detrimental 
impact on the property at No. 76 which would lose a significant amount of light to 
both the kitchen and the back room if the extension were to receive planning 
permission. 
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